
 

Save the Dates… 

We are excited to announce that we will be having Christmas music programs, 

in-person, at our school this year!  

*Mrs. Christine, Ms. Christina, and Ms. Kelsie’s Juniors on Monday, December 9 at 

6 PM 

 

*Ms. Amy’s Young Nursery and Ms. Melissa’s Young Nursery and Nursery on 

Tuesday, December 10 at 6 PM (WEAR HOLIDAY PAJAMAS) 

 

*Mrs. Jeanie, Mrs. Patti, and Ms. Kelsie’s Pre-K on Wednesday, December 11 at 6 

PM 

*Please bring a folding chair 

*Arrive 15 minutes before the show for Juniors and Pre-K 

*Let us know as soon as possible if your child will not be able to attend 

* This will be posted in the newsletters and on Remind 



 


